
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING on Tuesday, August 27, 2024 – 1:30 PM City Hall, 
Room 400, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102, at the Regular 
Meeting of the SAN FRANCISCO PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION (SFPUC): 
 
The Commission will hold a hearing and take possible action to approve a SFPUC-
administered Irrigation Controller Rebate Program (the Program). The Program is 
intended to encourage residential, commercial, institutional, and industrial properties in 
the SFPUC’s retail service area with existing irrigation systems to install EPA 
WaterSense labeled weather- or soil-moisture adjusting irrigation controllers to reduce 
water waste from over irrigation. Rebates can be for stand-alone controllers or add-
on/plug-in devices that upgrade existing, compatible irrigation timers. SFPUC will 
provide a maximum rebate of up to $250 for small landscape customers and $35 per 
active station for large landscapes over 10,000 square feet. The Water Conservation 
Section will administer the rebate program in coordination and in compliance with 
SFPUC accounting and City of San Francisco Controller’s Office guidelines. The rebate 
program will be funded from the SFPUC Water Conservation Section’s operating 
budget.  
 
The detailed agenda and related files will be available at least 72 hours before the 
scheduled meeting at the SFPUC website (www.sfpuc.org) or by calling (415) 554-
3165. 
 
(Posted August 15, 2024) 

http://www.sfpuc.org/

